
Come work with 
us on Country 
as a Project 
Firefighter
Our Designated Aboriginal Positions

are a great starting point for

a future in Cultural Burning



As part of our ongoing commitment 
to meaningful careers for current 
and future First Nations staff, some 
of our annual Project Firefighter roles 
are offered as Designated Aboriginal 
Positions.

Project Firefighters work alongside our 
permanent firefighting staff and help deliver 
land management activities and respond to 
bushfires and other emergencies.

As a Project Firefighter, you’ll have access to 
an exciting career pathway, with training and 
development opportunities relevant to the role 
you’re performing. 

Employment occurs between October and May, 
dependent on seasonal requirements.

© The State of Victoria Department of Energy, Environment and 
Climate Action, June 2024 

ISBN 978-1-76136-785-4 (Print)
ISBN 978-1-76136-786-1 (pdf/online/MS word)

Disclaimer
This publication may be of assistance to you but the State 
of Victoria and its employees do not guarantee that the 
publication is without flaw of any kind or is wholly appropriate for 
your particular purposes and therefore disclaims all liability for 
any error, loss or other consequence which may arise from you 
relying on any information in this publication.

Visit our website for more 
information or to register 
your interest in becoming 
a project firefighter


